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Harry Arima Presentation 

Homedale High School will welcome Harry Arima, a Homedale graduate and Micron employee 

to the school on December 6th. Mr. Arima will be presenting to the 9th grade class in regards to 

career awareness.  Micron will also be doing a follow up classroom lesson with the same 

students in a couple weeks.  

 

Idaho Positive Behavior Network 

The 4th Annual Idaho Positive Behavior Network Conference will be held on Friday, February 8, 

2019. The conference registration for all PBIS building team members is covered by the Boise 

State grant. We will have a total of 21 staff members attending the event. This year’s theme is 

“Supporting the whole child through education.”  

Other upcoming PBIS dates include: 

 1-Day Advanced Coaching Institute (Admin and building coaches only): March 13, 2019 

 CICO/SWIS Training (Coaches only): May 14, 2019 

 Tier 2 Training: June 3-5, 2019 

 


